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'Together we will help each other to achieve our best' 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We are delighted that your child has been offered a Reception place at Rudyard Kipling Primary 

School and Nursery for September 2021. Ours is a wonderful setting for your child to begin their 

educational journey and our nurturing and expert staff will be ensure that ‘Learning is an Adventure’! 
 

We are very much looking forward to meeting you all and have a number of events planned to 

support your child’s transition into school. Please see below: 

 

Welcome to Rudyard Kipling evening for 

parents and carers (please do not bring 

your children to this session) 

 

Thursday 24th June 6.00-7.00pm 

Story and play session for children only Tuesday 29th June 9.30-11.00am 

 

Story and play session for children only Friday 2nd July 1.30-2.30pm 

 

 

Parents/carers and children will meet the staff, see the classrooms and have the opportunity to ask 

questions so that before we break up for the summer holidays everyone feels more confident about 
starting school in September.  
 

During the parent and carer evening session, we will explain the admissions procedures and answer 

any questions you may have. 
 

In addition to these events at school, our Reception teachers, Early Years Foundation Stage Leader 

and school SENCO (should this be appropriate) will be making contact with all the Nursery and Pre-

schools during the summer term. Please would you be kind enough to provide us with your 

child’s Nursery history on the school registration form.   
 

We are committed to establishing positive links between home and school and look forward to 

working closely with you to ensure your child has a happy and productive experience in Reception. 
 

Very best wishes, 
 

Euan Hanington     Angela Smith 

Headteacher                                                         Early Years Foundation Stage Leader   
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